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June 14, 2022 
                  
 
 
TO: Kristina Kulczycki 
 Department of Regional Planning 
 
FROM: Julie Yom, AICP 
 Planning and CEQA Section 
 
SUBJECT:    RPPL202100933 
     CHAPMAN WOODS COMMUNITY STANDARDS DISTRICT (CSD) 
 
The Chapman Woods CSD has been reviewed for potential impacts on the facilities of 
the Department of Parks and Recreation (DPR). This project will not impact any DPR 
facilities and we do not have any comments. 
 
Thank you for including DPR in the review of this document.  If you have any questions, 
please contact me at jyom@parks.lacounty.gov or (626) 588-5311. 
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